1102 Willis Ave., Suite 300 + PO Box 545 + Perry, lowa 50220.0545
515-465-2481 ~ www.perrviaorg © Fax 515-d65-4862

January 6, 2014
Re: Letter of Recommendation for Ryan Peterson for 40 under 40 recognition

To whom it may concern,

I would like to recommend Ryan Peterson, President of Impact7G, to be considered for “40
under 40 recognition” in 2014, Ryan has been the lead person with all the environmental
initiatives in the City of Perry. Perry has been the recipient of numerous State and Federal grants
dealing with IDNR and EPA Brownfield assessments and cleanup due to Ryan’s efforts. Ryan
takes a personnel interest in all of Perry’s environmental concerns. His expertise and assets
within his company have made Perry a better place to live. Now, he is reaching out into
renewable energy and is bringing that knowledge to the City of Perry as well.

Not only has Ryan made a difference with his professional business, but he is also very active
within his community and the communities his company works in. He is active with his
Chamber of Commerce and Economic Development entities. His company is one of the fastest
growing concerns in the area.

Please consider making Ryan Peterson one of your 40 under 40 persons to be recognized.

Sincerely, \
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Butch Niebuhr

City Administrator



